
Hello everyone,  

I hope you’ve had a nice weekend.  

What a surprise we had on Thursday morning! The snow came as a delightful shock to us all! It was 

brilliant to watch all of the children enjoying themselves on the field. We certainly made the most of 

it before it all disappeared! Please see some photos of the children in the snow on the school 

website under ‘Learning- Jade Class- Jade News’.  

http://www.st-day.cornwall.sch.uk/website/jade_news/664120  

Nativity: 

On Friday, we will be performing our Christmas nativity in St Day Holy Trinity Church from 10am until 

11:00. This week, your child will bring home 2 tickets for you to use.  

Costume reminder- All children should now know their role in the nativity and have tried on their 

costumes at school. If they are a narrator, we are asking them to wear ‘Smart Christmas Clothes’. 

Thank you for your support with this! If you have any questions or concerns then please let me 

know.  

Head lice:  

There have been several cases where we have found head lice in children’s hair in Jade class. Please 
check your child’s hair carefully tonight and treat if necessary. Also, to help reduce the spread of 
head lice, please could your child’s hair be tied back or plaited (where necessary).  Please use a wet 
coming method or medicated lotions and sprays to get rid of lice (see letter sent out previously). 
Some treatments need to be repeated after a week to kill any newly hatched lice.  
 

Key reminders for this week: 

 Our nativity performance KS1 - (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) will take place on Friday 8th 

December 2023 – 10.00am until 11.00am at St Day Holy Trinity Church.  

 Homework- phonics in phonics pack, spellings and reading (Please log this on Boomreader) 

 PE day will be on Thursday 

 This week will be the last week of clubs 

 Friday: Children’s pre-loved Christmas fair 1.20pm-3.15pm in the school hall. 

 

This week’s phonics virtual classroom videos:  

Group A- Red:  https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/RFnLjnh0/wqgTYk7o  

Green- Pink: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/2I1yAoDU/OGVs4Sll  

Orange- Yellow: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/0sMkS6Hi/oEfNZjjT  

 

 

Many thanks,  

Miss Ponsford  

http://www.st-day.cornwall.sch.uk/website/jade_news/664120
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/RFnLjnh0/wqgTYk7o
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/2I1yAoDU/OGVs4Sll
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/0sMkS6Hi/oEfNZjjT


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you,  

Miss Ponsford  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FEED THE HOMELESS 

THIS 

 CHRISTMAS 

 
 

On behalf of the children in St 

Day and Carharrack School 

All contributions will be 

sent to the Camborne, 

Pool, and Redruth 

foodbank. 

 

Every Class to donate 

 

All food donations in by the 8th 

December please! 

Items can include: 

 Packaged food + tins 

 Personal hygiene items e.g. 

toothpaste, deodorant 

 Pet food 

 

 


